GLEN ROCK PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Brett Charleston, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools charlestonb@glenrocknj.org



620 Harristown Road Glen Rock, NJ 07452-2398 (201) 445-7700 Fax (201) 389-5019

November 24, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians:

On the Glen Rock School District homepage, you will now find a link to a COVID-19 Dashboard. This is located in the top header labeled *COVID*. In lieu of sending lengthy letters and emails home, we will keep the dashboard updated regularly with the number of COVID-19 cases reported in our schools. Each time there is a new case, we will house any details we can share for each case (i.e. last day in building, date of positive case reported, etc.) on the dashboard. You will receive an alert via email when the dashboard is updated so you are aware of new cases.

Information regarding previous cases to 11/24/20 can be found at the <u>District Communications page</u>.

Here is the direct link to the COVID-19 Dashboard: https://glenrocknj.org/c_o_v_i_d.

Sincerely,

Brett Charleston, Ed.D.

Superintendent of Schools

Brett (harlesta